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Dear Maria Gonzalez,

Re: File No. PLN2001-00801

Applicant: CCTMI, LLC

Tania Muqadarati

Address: 1175 Palomar Dr., Redwood City, CA 94062
APN: 051-416-040

We are the neighbors that live across the street from 1175
Palomar Drive, Redwood City, CA

Based on the following information we are opposed to San
Mateo County renewing the cell tower lease with T-mobile.

1. There are potential health risks to people and animals, caused
by exposure to harmful radio frequency emissions.

2. Some studies have examined the possibility of a link between
RF exposure and cancer. Results to date have been inconclusive.
Although, it is possible that tumor formation in animals may
occure when there is RF exposure under certain specific
conditions.

3. Cell tower safety should be considered on a case-by-case
basis, to demonstrate compliance when concerns of potential
non-compliance of the transmitter or facility is brought to San
Mateo County's attention.

4. San Mateo County, however, can regulate certain aspects of
the design, location, and placement of those cell tower facilities.

5. Palomar Park is a residential neighborhood.

6. We request that San Mateo County consider withdrawing the
option to renew T-mobile's permit for the continuation of the cell
tower use, and terminate the lease at 1175 Palomar Drive,
Redwood City, CA.

Sincerely,
Carol and John Mondino

1130 Palomar Drive
Redwood City, CA 94062
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